I’m confirming my attendance in Hyde Park Chamber of Commerce (HPCC) annual dinner on Wednesday, November 04, 2015. 

I attend in my official capacity as the Chief Small Business Officer (CSBO).  The Executive Director said he’ll be mentioning her and she will make brief remarks. 

I’m not clear on the value on the ticket (invite below), but it was complimentary from HPCC.

The event is HPCC’s annual leader dinner. 

I will attend this event in my official capacity for the Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection.
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